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4/7/17 
 
Addendum Notice –  Third Party Administrator and Health Insurance Coverages 

 
The City of Carlsbad has released a revised version of RFP 2017-04 to include 
additional information that was excluded from the original version of the RFP.  
The new revised version of this RFP will replace the previously posted version. All 
proposals should be based on the newly posted revision. 
 
An additional Section titled “General Specifications” and begins immediately 
following the General Terms and Conditions section and ends with Appendix A. 
 
This information should be very helpful in clarifying any confusion with what the 
City is requesting for this RFP.  If any additional questions remain, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.   
 
 
Matt Fletcher 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Carlsbad 
575-234-7905 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 575-234-7905 or email me 
at msfletcher@cityofcarlsbadnm.com. 
 
Please return a signed copy of this addendum notice with your bid. 
 
 
X______________________________                      Date: ____________________ 

Name of Representative 
 
 
 

mailto:msfletcher@cityofcarlsbadnm.com



























































































